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TO: ALL MEMBERS/ SPONSORS/ TABLE PURCHASERS 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
POSTPONEMENT NOTICE OF THE 66TH MBAM ANNIVERSARY DINNER TO 18 DECEMBER 2020 
(FRIDAY)   
 
It is rather unfortunate that the COVID-19 cases have evolved to the third wave and the 
Conditional Movement Control Order (CMCO) in Wilayah Persekutuan Kuala Lumpur, Selangor 
and Sabah have been extended.  
 
In view of this, MBAM Council after deliberation, has decided that for the safety of everyone 
and in compliance with the prohibition on mass gathering imposed by the National Security 
Council’s (or alternately “Majlis Keselamatan Negara”), the upcoming 66th MBAM Anniversary 
Dinner is now POSTPONED to 18 December 2020 (Friday) from 20 November 2020 (Friday).  The 
venue remain the same i.e. at the Majestic Ballroom, Majestic Hotel Kuala Lumpur.  
 
Please accept our sincerest apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Stay safe and healthy during this challenging time. Heed the advice of MKN, together we can 
fight this pandemic!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
MASTER BUILDERS ASSOCIATION MALAYSIA 

 
LOH MEI LING 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 


